Record of the Annual Parish Meeting

held in The Parish Hall, Welney

on Wednesday 8th March, 2006 at 7 p.m.

Present:


Cllr.K.Goodger (Chairman) Cllrs. T.Bennett, T.Bray,  M.Brown, M.Jones,


S.Kerr, D.Rowlett, G.Tomkins and the Clerk.


Also in attendance were: Dist.Cllr.D.Pope , Mrs.C.Bray and Mrs.R..Brown

Apologies for absence.

Apologies were received from Cllr.E. Allen, Dist.Cllr.V.Spikings  and C.Cllr.H.Humphrey.

The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked them for attending. 
Dist Cllr.D.Pope raised the question of the seat which had been donated in memory of the late Mr. “Pop” Bedford.  The Chairman explained to the meeting that we had been trying to find a suitable position for the seat, but that Mr. Loveday had asked for the matter to be held in abeyance.  It was agreed that there were three possible sites - 1. Alongside the village sign, 2. On the Environment Agency land between the rivers, and 3. At the Playing Field..  Cllr.Bennett agreed to speak to the Environment Agency and it was also agreed to make contact with Mr.Loveday regarding the siting,

There was also a brief discussion regarding planning within the village, and it was agreed to supply all councillors with a copy of the Village Development Plan.

The Chairman then asked if anyone had anything else to raise, and as nothing was mentioned, he declared the meeting closed at 7.15 p.m. 

Signed .....K.Goodger........................................(Chairman)

Dated .......12th April, 2006.....................................
